
 
 

                Prayer Letter – July 2019 
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
  

The great preacher, Johnathon Edwards, said that … “Prayer is the means by which God’s 

will is fulfilled on earth.”  If God’s will is done on the mission field it will be because 

somebody prayed.  God’s will is being done because of your prayers.  Thank you for all 

that you do for the Lord’s glory.  

 

PRAY FOR THE WORK IN PILOTO, AMAZONAS, 

BRAZIL 

The construction project in the jungle village of Piloto has 

been impeded for the last few weeks because the rain.  In 

spite of the difficulties much progress has been made on the 

building.  Please join us in praying for the following things:  

1). Safety for the workers as they transport cement and 

bricks to the worksite using a small bass boat.  2). The 

salvation of the Bricklayer … His nickname is Pará.  3).  

The salvation of the folks that Missionary Jones is 

ministering to every week.   

 

PRAY FOR THE WORK IN BUCARAMANGA, 

COLOMBIA 

Next Thursday I will be traveling to Bucaramanga, 

Colombia to visit with Aaron and Aubrie Vance.  On 

Saturday, the Lord willing, I will be speaking to his 

seminary students and a group of others who he is 

discipling.  Please join me in praying that the Lord will 

enable me to communicate effectivly and share some 

information that could be helpful.  Also I will be preaching 

their homecoming service on Sunday and again I covet your 

prayers.  Please pray that the Lord would use me to be an 

ecouragement to Aaron, Aubrie and their girls.   
 

In Christ,                My Sending Church: Calvary Baptist Church 

                                  P.O. Box 565 – Hampton, GA. 30228                           

Bruce Berry            My contact Info: 470-332-7168 – ehrapaz@juno.com                                    
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